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I Rachel Dantona, am a resident of Bend Oregon and am in support of this Bill.  The 

amount of times I travel every year on highway 20, to Suttle lake and beyond is 

countless. I can’t express enough my deepest concerns when driving on highway 20 

in fear of a collision with wildlife. If there’s an opportunity to create a corridor for 

wildlife , this could save MANY lives. Oregonians are outdoor enthusiasts and wildlife 

supporters. Let’s keep Oregon safe and green! Thank you for your time.  


